Gillian Clark

From:

Sent:

03 January 2014 10:39

To:

PlanningPolicy

Subject:

RE: North Dorset Local Plan - 2011-2026 Part 1 - Pre-submission consultation (29/11/13 to 24/01/14) (GILLIAN HAS PRINTED FOR CONSULTATION RESPONSE

BOX)

Dear Trevor,

Thank you for your consultation letter dated 27 November 2013. Having reviewed the contents of the document and in the light of the discussion of strategic cross boundary issues at the Duty to Co-operate meetings held on 24/04/11 and 06/07/12 I can confirm that South Somerset District Council has no objection to Policy 21: Gillingham Strategic Site Allocation and no other comments to make regarding the remainder of the proposals as set out in the Pre-submission Local Plan.

Kind regards

Jo

Jo Wilkins Policy Planner South Somerset District Council

Tel: 01935 462588

Email: jo.wilkins@southsomerset.gov.uk

This communication is intended solely for the person (s) or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient (s), you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender. Individuals are advised that by replying to, or sending an e-mail message to South Somerset District Council, you accept that you have no explicit or implicit expectation of privacy and that emails may be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In line with Council Policy, any e-mail messages (and attachments) transmitted over the Council's network may be subject to scrutiny, monitoring and recording. You must carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any attachments/documents as the Council will not accept any liability for any viruses they may contain.